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Comments: While I appreciate the sincere effort that has been put into developing the Santa Fe Mountains

Landscape Resiliency Project, I feel that it is not a complete plan and has not had enough input from experts who

disagree with the plan nor from the public at large.

 

I am most concerned about the amount of smoke that would be generated from a combination of prescribed

burns and inevitable wildfires both within and outside treated areas. I also want to preserve the beautiful trees on

our mountains; I believe that thinning proposed is excessive and will harm the remaining trees as well as create

wind and drought and erosion conditions that will foster even more dangerous fires and kill precious wildlife. I fear

that frequent burning will not allow the understory to return which is an importand part of forest ecology.

 

Please reduce the proposed thinning, mastication, and burning. And please complete a full Environmental Impact

Statement after consulting with a wider range of expert and public opinion.

 

Thank you.

 

 

 


